




From: Terry, Alford
To: Conetta, Dan
Subject: RE: Land Donation
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2015 8:43:27 AM

Dan
 
The Anchor Point Service Area Board voted in the affirmative (3Y-0N) to go forward with the
acquisition of the piece of property on Milo Fritz Avenue at their regularly scheduled Board Meeting
last night.
 
I will fill out that questionnaire and get it to you today.  Since a resolution will have to be passed by
the assembly can they also authorize any associated cost to come from the Anchor Point Fund
Balance?
 
Thanks
 
Al
 

From: Conetta, Dan 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 11:40 AM
To: Terry, Alford
Cc: Mueller, Marcus
Subject: RE: Land Donation
 
If the service area board says yes you will need to fill out the attached form.  We will be comparing
the information on the form to the findings of a physical building and site inspection.  Another cost
that you will incur is the cost to have an As-Built survey done, mainly to uncover any
encroachments.   We estimate that the cost of the survey would be under $800.
 

From: Terry, Alford 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 3:08 PM
To: Conetta, Dan
Subject: Re: Land Donation
 
I'm going to say yes but I will have to bring it to the board on Wednesday. Will let you know for sure
Thursday morning. 
 
Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 16, 2015, at 14:36, Conetta, Dan <DCONETTA@kpb.us> wrote:

Al,
 
The closing cost for title services would be $570.
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